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Malmö, Sweden, 20 December, 2021 

Beijer Electronics Group AB (publ) moves up to Nasdaq 
Stockholm Mid Cap segment 

Beijer Electronics Group AB (publ) (Nasdaq Stockholm: BELE) announces today that the 
company’s share will be moved to Nasdaq Stockholm’s Mid Cap segment on 3 January 
2022. 

The move from the Small Cap is a result of Nasdaq’s annual review of the average market 
values within the Nordic market segments. The Mid Cap segment includes companies with a 
share value between 150 million EUR and 1 billion EUR.  

“The move of our share to the Mid Cap segment confirms our established growth strategy with 
our high-tech digital solutions for a sustainable, secure and connected world”, says Per 
Samuelsson, CEO of Beijer Electronics Group. 

The move was announced by Nasdaq Stockholm on 20 December 2021. 

 

For more information about please contact:  

President and CEO, Per Samuelsson, tel +46 (0)40 35 86 10, mobile +46 (0)708 58 54 40 
EVP and CFO Joakim Laurén, tel +46 (0)40 35 84 96, mobile +46 (0)703 35 84 96 

 
 
 
BEIJER GROUP is a growing powerhouse of innovators within mission-critical industrial digital 
technology and IIoT. With a strong focus on the connection between people, technology and data, we 
share a pride in having some of the world’s leading global companies as our core customers. Since its 
start-up in 1981, BEIJER GROUP has evolved into a multinational group of complementary 
business entities with sales of 1.4 billion SEK in 2020. 

The company is listed on the NASDAQ OMX Nordic Stockholm Small Cap list under the 
ticker BELE. www.beijergroup.com 


